
 
RESPECT      RESPONSIBILITY     ASPIRATION      CARE               

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Our ref: SZW/jm 
 
16th September 2022 
 
 
 
 
Year 8 Virtual - Meet the Tutor Evening – Thursday 22nd September 2022 – 3.30 - 6.00pm 
 
Dear, Parent/Guardian 
 
We hope that your child has settled in well after the summer break and that they are enjoying their first few days back at 

Kingsthorpe College. Early feedback from students, parents, and staff has been overwhelmingly positive as we look to continue 

our drive to further improve the provision we offer for our students. 

To help support your child, we are inviting you to a Virtual "Meet the Tutor Evening" on Thursday 22nd September from 3.30pm 

- 6.00pm.  This evening will give you the opportunity to meet with your child's form tutor virtually to discuss any issues or in 

many cases celebrate success. It might be that you want to take the opportunity to share information with your child’s form 

tutor or discuss a subject based matter with them which they can then share with subject staff. We know from experience that 

an effective home-school relationship is a huge factor in ensuring a student succeeds. Year 8 will have a subject based parents 

evening later in the academic year. 

All meetings will take place on Microsoft Teams and your child’s attendance is strongly encouraged so they can take part in the 
three-way conversation.  
 
The College uses an easy online appointment booking system using Microsoft Teams. This allows you to choose your own 
appointment time with your child’s tutor and you will receive an email confirming your appointment.  Appointments can be 
made from Saturday 17th September and the booking system will close on Wednesday 21st  September. Should you wish to 
make any changes after this date please contact the school office.  
 
Please follow the link below to book your appointment: 
 
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/KingsthorpeCollege@academiestrust.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/s/2fnio8ICTk
OehZbNR9dYMA2 
 
Just to reiterate that the virtual meetings will take place via Teams and not via the telephone. The booking system will 
direct you to make five-minute appointments with your child’s form tutor.  
 
If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will be happy to help you.  
 
We look forward to your attendance at the Virtual parents evening.  

 
Yours Sincerely  

 
Mr S Wade 
Deputy Headteacher 
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